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Comments: These Herber wild horses have the right to have their territory defined as to where they are now and

that includes the Herber territory and the Black Mesa ranger district and any areas that they roam in the forest.

Wild horses are to be protected by PL 92-195, the wild free-roaming horses and Burros act of 1971 which states "

it is the policy of Congress that wild free roaming horses and Burros shall be protected from capture, branding,

harassment, or death. And to accomplish this they are to be considered in the area where they are presently

found, ha ha as an integral part of the natural system open the public lands" (this means where they are now,

they should be protected in the forest which is considered public lands) !!!

They are not bothering or harming any one or any thing, and people rather enjoy viewing them and realizing their

historical value.


